Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2011 3:19 PM
To: '‘Mansour Sepehr’

Subject: RE: 15101 Freedom, RO 473

Hello Mansour,
Your request for a 30-day extension is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Mansour Sepehr [mailto:msepehr@somaenv.com]
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2011 2:53 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: 15101 Freedom, RO 473

Dear Paresh: (please ignore my previous draft e-mail)

Due to scheduling conflict and unavailability of drilling contractor, | would like to request a 30-day extension for
submitting the off-site investigation report for the subject site. Originally, our deadline for report submittal date was
August 4, 2011. | appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Regards

Mansour Sepehr, Ph.D., PE

Principal Hydrogeologist

SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
6620 Owens Drive, Suite A
Pleasanton, CA 94588

(925) 734-6400

(925) 734-6401 Fax



www.somaenv.com




